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FINALISING A DEAL 

 
Further to last week’s video message from the Deputy General Secretary (Postal), 
the CWU’s negotiating team have been in more talks with the business all this 
week.   
 
Although the negotiations remain difficult and protracted, we believe the 
fundamentals of a deal are in place but we have not yet been able to agree the 
period of security and stability we are seeking which is crucial to achieving our 
overall objectives. 
 
While we continue to work positively to get us over the line, it is important that 
people remember this dispute is not yet resolved and should we fail to progress and 
achieve our objectives on all aspects of our Pillars of Security campaign, we may 
still need to take Industrial Action to secure the right agreement for you, the 
business and this great public service. 
 
We are clearly at a critical and important point in this dispute, there is no room for 
complacency and we remain determined to secure the best possible deal for our 
members. 
 
 
 
 

 

YOU PICKED THE RIGHT SIDE 

 

THIS DISPUTE IS FAR FROM OVER, WE WILL CONTINUE CAMPAIGNING 
 

KEEP VOICING YOUR SUPPORT AND WE WILL WIN.  


